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Dear Sir/Madam, in response to the further information on the Sunnica application, I am still of
the same mind and hope that this badly thought out scheme will be refused in total.  It has
shown scant respect for land value, ecology or the particular long heritage of the area and I fully
endorse the work of Michelle Bolger.  Yours faithfully, Katherine Stewart




